
October 1st, 2013 
 
Information regarding products similar to our products 
 

Recently, we have received a report that products closely resembling to our "PEBREATH" have 
been on the market. 

With a serious recognition of the matter, we have been investigating and considering the facts 
carefully. We have determined to take appropriate measures in an appropriate manner against such 
similar products according to the result of the investigation and consideration. 

While we have caused great concern and troubles to every client and those who are involved in 
medical care facilities, we would like to ask your understanding and support. 
 
That's all. 
 


